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29th January 2021 

 

Dear parents,  

 

Every day we hope that our children can connect with their teacher and their 

classmates whilst this pandemic continues and children are expected to work from 

home.  

 

Over the last 12 months, children have been in school for a minimal amount of time and 

this is impacting on their mental health and well-being and their ability to function as a 

normal child. 

 

Apart from these issues, they are also losing learning time and are starting to fall 

behind their peers in school. We need to ensure that we consider this and do all that 

we can to help and support your child’s academic growth.  

 

The reason that we write to you today is because we are concerned about your 

child’s lack of engagement or limited work being completed and shared and we want 

to help support you in them accessing their education. 

 

We want to know your barriers. Why is your child struggling to engage? Do they need a 

device? Do they need to bring a paper pack back to school instead of accessing a 

device? Is it their own mental health? Is it your mental health? 

 

We want to support you as much as possible so please pick up the phone and let us know 

your thoughts. WE CAN HELP YOUR CHILD TO SUCCEED. This is why we are here.  

 

So please contact us - we are here to help you and your child.  

 

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

 

Simon Russell                                                                              Eve Bryan 
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